
FC23. Health & Social Care Partnership: Head of Adult Services Post

Council considered a report by the Chief Officer, Falkirk Health & Social Care
Partnership which provided an update on developing the workforce structure for the
Falkirk Health & Social Care Partnership and sought the appointment of the Head of
Social Work Adult Services on a permanent basis.

Decision

Council agreed that the post of Head of Social Work Adult Services would be
filled on a permanent basis.


